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Issue: 05 
4th October 2019 

Live Fully, Laugh Often, Learn Deeply,  
Love as God Loves You and Let Your Light Shine 

Dear Parents/Carers   

Parachute 
Games are a 

favourite for 
the children, 
and teach 
great social 
and physical 
skills. 

It was a chilly but enjoyable day at Great 
Baddow High School for 30 Year 5 & 6s   

participating in the Girls’ and Boys’  
Football Tournaments.  

In the morning, the girls, made up of Year 5s, 
ran themselves ragged and scored plenty of goals.  In the afternoon, the boys,  
Bishops B finished 19th after winning their final game, while Bishops A went in to 
their final game having Won 4, Drawn 2 and Conceding 0. However, sport can be 
cruel at times, and with only minutes remaining Bishops A conceded, meaning they 
dropped from 1st to 3rd place overall. A great achievement by all and looking  
forward to the league  season starting soon.  



Parents‘ Evenings 
 

Parents’ evenings are coming up as follows:   
 

Tuesday 15th October, 3.30pm to 6.30pm (all years except FS & Year 1) 
Thursday 17th October, 5pm to 8pm (all years except FS & Year1) 

 

Tuesday 5th November, 3.30pm to 6.30pm (FS and Year 1 only) 
Thursday 7th November, 5pm to 8pm (FS and Year 1 only) 

 

To book an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher visit Scopay.com  
from 6pm on Monday 7th October 2019 until 6pm the day before. 

THANK YOU for all the gifts which have been collected by the  

Chelmsford Food Bank and will go towards supporting some of the most needy people 

and families in our area. It was a pleasure to welcome you to our Harvest Celebrations, 

and thanks to all the children who brought so much life and energy to these services.  

OOOOh AAAAArgh!  
Our Year 1s had a terrifying day on Monday.  

Looking at all their smiles makes me wonder  
whether they enjoyed it too much? 



Lunchtime Menu—Week beginning Monday 30
th

 September  

 

For all of us on facebook, WhatApp, in the carparks,  
or just in our homes:  

 

Here are some great words which you may recognise: 
 

Love is patient, love is kind.  

It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud. 5  

It does not dishonour others, it is not self-seeking,  
it is not easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. 6  

Love does not delight in evil but rejoices with the truth. 7  

It always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres. 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone for supporting yesterday’s themed lunch,  

especially the catering staff for creating a fantastic meal.   



Website: www.bishops.essex.sch.uk      
Email: admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk (please give the office 24-28 hours to respond) 

Office opening hours: 8am to 4pm 

Community Events 
For adverts for events in the Community please see the link in the  

‘News/General News’ section on our website.  

The Bishops’ PTA  
 

Some dates for your diary from the PTA this week; 
 

9th November: Secret Shop gift wrapping session 10am-12noon,  
volunteers needed. 

 

22nd November: Secret Shop 
 

27th November: Adults Christmas Craft evening -  
more details via letter next week 

 

12th December: Non uniform day 
 

13th December: Christmas Fayre 
 

We also are hoping to still have Fab Friday running until the end of this half 
term, this will be weather permitting.  

 
 

Thank you to everyone . 
 
 

Contact us on thebishopspta@gmail.com 
Find us @BishopsPta, Or The Bishops' School PTA on Facebook 

Looking Ahead… 
 

Monday 7th October— Class 6A Residential Trip to Thorpe Woodlands,  7.40am for 8am; 
KS2 Cross Country Running Event (selected children) at CSAC, 12.45 to 2.45pm 

 

Tuesday 8th October  - Church Service for Group 2 led by 5B  
 

Wednesday 9th October—  
Class 6FT Residential Trip to Thorpe Woodlands, 7.40am for 8am;  

Class 6A return from Thorpe Woodlands, 8,.45pm 
 

Friday 11th October—5B Class Assembly in the School Hall, 9.15am (doors open 9am); 
Class 6FT return from Thorpe Woodlands, 8,.45pm 

Reminders 
In the interests of all children’s safety, please be reminded that children 

should not be pressing the door release button in the office to open the front 
door.  Please can parents on the outside refrain from asking their own or  

other children on the inside to press the button and open the door.   
Thank you. 

mailto:thebishopspta@gmail.com

